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Los Alamos National Laboratory 
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LOS ALAMOS NATIONAL LADORA TORY 
EPA ID #NM0890010515 
HWB-LANL-14-062 

Dear Ms. Gelles and Mr. Brandt: 

The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) has received the United States Department 
of Energy (DOE) and the Los Alamos National Security, LLC (LANS) (collectively, the 
Permittees) ECORISK Database, Release 3.2 (Update), dated October 24, 2014 and referenced 
by ADESH-14-118. 

NMED has reviewed the 2014 revisions to the Screening-Level Ecological Risk Assessment 
Methods and have no comments at this time. Please contact Neelam Dhawan of my staff at 
(505) 476-6042 should you have any questions. 

John E. Kieling 
Chief 
Hazardous Waste Bureau 
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cc: K. Roberts, NMED RPD 
D. Cobrain, NMED HWB 
N. Dhawan, NMED HWB 
S. Yanicak, NMED DOE OB, MS M894 
L. King, EPA 6PD-N 
D. Rhodes, DOE-EM-LA, MS A316 
R. Mirenda, ADEP-ER, MS M992 

File: Reading and LANL 2015 Review of Ecorisk Database, Release 3.2 
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